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Summary:

In this document, Assistant Secretary to European Affairs, William Tyler, discussed the
State Department's request to the US Embassy to ask the West German government
whether there was an arrangement in the French-German Friendship Treaty that
included a secret annex on military and nuclear cooperation.
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